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 PECOS    
 CMS 855/change of 

information/revalidation 
   

 Licensure/Accreditation/ 
Bonding 

   

 Supplier/Quality 
Standards 

   

 Site Visits/Overland 
Solutions 

   

 NSC Customer Service    
 NSC Education    
 NSC Website    
03/2018 Other 1. Would it be possible to have the DMEPOS 

Enrollment Status Letters sent to the contact 
person on file (when requested by the 
provider) vs. having them sent through the 
mail?  Many of our managed care payors 
require this letter to revalidate, and it currently 
takes approximately 7-10 days to receive the 
letters via the mail.  Having the availability to 
receive them via an email would not only save 
time, but it may also save money by not 
having to mail them to providers. 

We have currently been working to have 
emailing the status letter as an option to 
the contact person on file as an option 
when requesting the letter.  
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